Dear Students, please dont' forget:

- As with other subjects, students have to register for language courses via the Neptun system individually. Without registration on Neptun, you cannot attend a language course. Registration in person at the Centre for Modern Languages is not possible.
- Registration for language courses is possible only during the registration period. We accept requests for late enrolment only until the third week of the semester via Neptun by using the E018 request form. We reject the requests after the third week, because all language courses are practical, regular attendance is required. Please do not bring a request form for late course enrolment to the Centre in person. We accept online requests only.
- If the maximum number of students has been reached, then <u>we do not accept any more students even if they hold adequately completed requests</u>. We advise you to check the number of places available before submission. If there are only a few places available, please reconsider sending your request.
- <u>Please, do not contact the teachers</u> because the limit of the language courses has been set in accordance with the course content and our policy does not allow exceeding the limits.